## Last week of school

## **Goosehill Primary School**



Weekly Notes-June 16, 2017

Dear Parents,

Monday is Moving-Up Day, a very special day for our first graders and their families. Our GPFA Moving-Up Committee, chaired by Mrs. Newman and Mrs. Vivalo, is hard at work preparing for the day. Our families will enjoy a reception following each ceremony, hosted by our kindergarten parents. The children will have a celebratory pizza luncheon that afternoon, courtesy of the GPFA. We are so fortunate to have such a supportive and generous parent community.

Following the Moving-Up Ceremony, parents are invited to view the beautiful artwork of our first grade students. You will be very impressed with the quality and creativity on display!

On Tuesday, the children will enjoy a performance of *Aladdin and His Wonderful Lamp*, thanks to the Cultural Arts Committee, chaired by Mrs. Light. Wednesday will be Silly Day, when the children are invited to be creative and playful---perhaps wearing a silly shirt, hat, or hairstyle. (no face or hair paint, please) This was the idea of Riley Mullen, in Ms. Villa's class, and seconded by Summer Brizuela, in Mrs. Cooper's class.

Here are some important reminders about the last week of school:

MONDAY, June 19th is a FULL DAY of school. Because it is Moving-Up Day, there will be no cafeteria service. Please send your kindergarten student to school with a snack and bag/box lunch.

TUESDAY, June 20th is a FULL DAY of school. It is the last day of cafeteria service.

WEDNESDAY, June 21<sup>st</sup> and THURSDAY, JUNE 22<sup>nd</sup> are HALF DAYS OF SCHOOL-Noon dismissal. All students must bring a snack to school. There will be no lunch served in school.

- Dismissal will begin at 11:50 for pick-ups and will take place in the cafeteria.
- > Van students will ride their morning vans home, so stop changes are not permitted.

## FRIDAY, JUNE 23rd is the LAST DAY of School! Dismissal is at 10:30 a.m.

- Dismissal will begin at 10:20 for pick-ups and will take place in the cafeteria.
- > Van students will ride their morning vans home, so stop changes are not permitted.

Next week: Report cards can be accessed on the Parent Portal (under the For Parents tab) of the Cold Spring Harbor School District website: <a href="https://www.csh.k12.ny.us">www.csh.k12.ny.us</a> after 5:00 p.m. Friday, June 23<sup>rd</sup>.

You will receive next week's notes on Thursday.

Have a wonderful weekend! Happy Father's Day!

Mrs. Herschlein

## TABLE OF CONTENTS (notices you can access at our website and read/print from home)

(111111)	
Attachments	Page #
CSH/Huntington Soccer Club Registration (Revised)	3
CSHSD Meeting of the Cold Spring Harbor Audit Committee on June 21st @ 8:30 a.m	
Cold Spring Harbor Library Youth Services and Programs	5
Seahawks Sport Camps - Week #1 - AM Session	6
Seahawks Sport Camps – Week #1 – PM Session	7
CSH Library & Environmental Center Summer Reading Club Kickoff	8
Summer Science Enhancement Opportunities	9/10